
PLAN COMMISSION – January 25, 2021 

 

The Village of Raymond Planning Commission held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, 

January 25, 2021.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Chairman Harold Strohmeier.  

Roll call was taken as follows:  Present were, Chairman Harold Strohmeier; Secretary, Gary 

Boldt; Members, Scott Brenton, Steve Daily, Kevin Cantwell and Art Binhack.  Absent was 

Commission member Joe Strueder.   Also present were three residents and the Zoning 

Administrator, Tim Barbeau.  

AGENDA: 

1. Approval of previous minutes from December 28, 2020 

Minutes were APPROVED ON A BRENTON/DAILY MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 6-

0. 

 

2. Public Comment: During the public comment period of the agenda, the Planning 

Commission welcomes comment from any member of the public, other than an elected 

Village Board member, on any matter that is not on the agenda. Please be advised the 

pursuant to State law, the Commission cannot engage in a discussion with you but may 

ask questions. The Planning Commission may decide to place the issue on a future 

agenda for discussion and possible action. Each person wishing to address the Planning 

Commission will have up to 5 minutes to speak. The Planning Commission may also 

take comment on items on the agenda as called by the Chair, or wait until that item is 

called. Please note that once the Commission begins discussion on an agenda item, no 

further comments will be allowed on that issue. 

NONE 

3. Charles and Marie Beyer, 7026 5 Mile Road, Re: Consideration and possible action on a 

request for approval of a two-lot Certified Survey Map on the property located at 7026 5 

Mile Road. Tax Parcel No. 1680421-15-022000. 

APPROVED AS LONG AS ALL OF STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS ARE FOLLOWED, 

MADE ON A BOLDT/BRENTON MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 6-0. 

 At 6:37 pm, the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A BOLDT/STROHMEIER MOTION.  

MOTION CARRIED 6-0. 

 The next Plan Commission meeting will be February 22, 2021, at 6:30 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Gary Boldt 
Planning Commission Secretary 

 



 


